
SUPREME COURT
REPUBLIC OF ESTONIA

Prof. Dr. Oleksandr Petryshyn
Acting Chairman
Constitutional Court of Ukraine

Tartu, 4 March2025

Dear Mr. Petryshyn,

On behalf of the Supreme Court of Estonia, I would like to express my sincere gratitude for
your kind wishes on the occasion of the Independence Day of the Republic of Estonia. Your
thoughtful message is greatly appreciated and serves as a testament of friendship and mutual
respect between our institutions.

We are truly honoured by your words of appreciation for Estonia's support to the Ukrainian
people. Our commitment to the principles of freedom, democracy, and the rule of law remains

unwavering, and we stand in solidarity with Ukraine in these challenging times.

I fully share your belief in the importance of strengthening the partnership between the

Constitutional Court of Ukraine and the Supreme Court of Estonia. We greatly value our
cooperation and are eager to explore new ways to enhance it further. We would gladly welcome
opportunities to deepen our dialogue, exchange expertise, and collaborate on matters of mutual
interest.

Please accept, President Petryshyn, the assurances of my highest consideration and respect.

Yours sincerely,

Villu Kõve
Chief Justice
Supreme Court of Estonia
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